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From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 2:03 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Testimony on H 5243 for hearing 3/1

To Chairman Casey & members of the committee,

| write to you to urge your strong support of Rep Edwards bill H 5243, a critical piece of legislation in the face
of rising drug overdose s and a crisis in the mental health of our population. That substance abuse and mental
health disorders are not already required to be covered by insurance under a current law is another alarming
indictment of our current for-profit healthcare system. Before this pandemic Rhode Island was leading the
way in combatting the epidemic of opioid overdoses in the U.S. for is to once again get back on track,
tegislation like this will be crucial. | hope you will swiftly consider and vote this bill out of your committee.

Thank You,

Jordan Goyette

114 uphill ave

Warwick, Rl 02886
goyettejordan@yahoo.con
4015274415

Sent from my iPhone



